
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

GPK Products, Inc. is closely monitoring the COVID-19 virus pandemic and continually 

assessing its impact on our employees, operations, continuity of our supply chain and our ability 

to meet your product needs. We remain committed to the safety of our employees and 

communities, and continuing service to our customers. 

 

Currently GPK Products, Inc, is not experiencing any supply chain issues affecting our ability to 

supply you with product. Our manufacturing facility remains open and operational, and we are 

taking steps to maintain business continuity and a safe and healthy environment. 

 

Additionally, we are committed to continuing to provide uninterrupted service and support to our 

customers. GPK Products, Inc. will continue to monitor the COVID-19 situation and should we 

identify issues that would affect our ability to supply product to you, we will communicate the 

changes. 

 

We thank you for your business and we wish you, your colleagues, and families' good health 

during the months ahead. 
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